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School Camp

13th January 2025

Dear Parents/ Carers,

As you may be aware in the past Midsomer Norton Primary have offered our year 4 pupils the opportunity to
go on school camp, unfortunately due to the pandemic, we have not been able to offer this for some time now.
However, we are considering starting it up again and would like to gauge your interest for the academic year
2025 - 2026.

Before moving forward with planning the camp, we wanted to hear from you. We value your input.

The camp will last for 3 days and 2 nights and will provide a wide range of activities from stand up paddle
boarding, raft building, team activities & nightline, along with many others. All food and accommodation will
be included in the cost. The cost would be approximately £320 per student. We will continue to research
activity centres and try to reduce the cost if possible.

We understand that these are uncertain times and many families may be facing financial challenges. We want
to assure you that we do not want to cause any additional stress or money worries and we want to be sensitive
to that. Therefore we will only offer the camp if the majority of families would like us to.

We will be able to book camp within the next month or so and would like to attend camp in May of 2026
meaning you would have over 12 months to pay in small installments if it is easier for families.

Please take a moment to complete the Google form linked below to let us know your thoughts. Your feedback
is important to us, and we appreciate your input. Please complete feedback by the 20th January 2025.

https://forms.gle/Nw1swzR8yeziuQ3k6

Thank you for your continued support and understanding. We look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely

Head of School
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